FOLLOW UP ON IDEAS GENERATED AT NOVEMBER 11 MEETING

· How can we better recruit heritage students who are bilingual and families may have recently immigrated? Outreach from former students such as Monica Rojas and Laura Aguas. 
· Reminder of available videos:

· Social Work Alumni discusses her experience in Mexico
Social Work in Mexico Blog
· Seven Reasons all Social Work Students Should Study Abroad
· Social Work Exchange with Mexican Students
· Apply Here to Study Social Work in Mexico!
· Bibiana reported that a general study abroad survey indicated that going abroad for an entire semester is becoming more challenging, and we may want to consider short term programs.
· Could we develop a video for parents? It is not uncommon for parents to visit during spring break, we could shot some footage and include the type of information parents look for: study center, how do students get around, how does communication with home work? We may be able to include parents who have visited in the past.

· “Where are they now?” video or publication. Some of our past students are doing some great things. If you know if any good alum stories send to Lucy at hardaker@augbsurg.edu.  
· 2018 International Social Work: Can we try to get some people from Mexico to attend? We could include campus visits and other recruiting to make it worthwhile for them. Jay will check with MCSWE contact to see if some funds might be available to finance. It was also suggested that CGEE be included as a co-sponsor of the event.

· Visiting Faculty manual 
· Nancy would like others to take a look at the section on pedagogy and send her feedback.

· We should also add the manual revision to the visiting faculty job description so it gets updated every year (last update was 2012).

· A table of contents, index and links would be good. Ann will assign to International Resident Assistant to add these.

· Hillary commented that having a month-by-month schedule and a before-during-after schedule is kind of redundant. It was decided that we would cut the month-by-month calendar. 

· Can students come to Mexico for the semester and do only fieldwork, totaling 480 hours, following CSWE standards? UPDATE:  Ann reported that Lisanne is okay with this. How do we want to publicize?
· We need to be more proactive in pursuing new members. For a start, Margaret suggested that we contact inactive schools where participating faculty have moved on and were replaced. Margaret will create a Google docs list of inactive members, faculty can provide updates in faculty and contacts made.

· Prospective new school:  Pacific Lutheran University in Tacoma, WA. Michele from WCU met with an interested PLU faculty, and their study abroad office is also very interested. PLU has a long history with PLU, so this is promising. Any updates or follow up?
· Presenting at Conferences: Sheila encouraged faculty to submit proposals for CSWE and BPD. Proposals due in February. Our consortium is a unique model in study abroad and would make a great session topic. “International Education in Tight Times.”  Nancy would be willing to help, although not present. Margaret can contribute on the institutional/administrative side. Nancy will take lead on CSWE, Sheila on BPD.  Margaret suggested we could submit a similar session proposal for the international education professional organization’s conferences, NAFSA: Association of International Educators and/or the Forum on Education Abroad.


